
           November Newsletter Room 10
Dear Families, 

 This month we will talk about the Thanksgiving holiday 
and why we celebrate it.  We will focus on the history of the 
celebration of the harvests each year and sharing it with others.  
We will talk about being thankful for what we have and how 
grateful we can feel to be able to give to others.   

  We will celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday in class by having a special Stone 
Soup Community Luncheon on Monday, November 25th.   I will post a sign up sheet for 
items that we will need to make our soup, side dishes, drinks and some table setting items. 
The students will be prepping food items, cooking the soup and preparing our table.  This 
will be a fun event.   

 For our practical life curriculum, I will be adding water pouring, cutting and 
serving food items along with some cleaning works; how to clean up spills on the table and 
on the floor.  These shelf materials will help the students practice for our luncheon this 
month as well as life skills in this area.  

 Our geography unit is North America.  We will discuss the countries that make up 
our continent and that the United States is where we live.  For our science unit we will 
study the many types of leaves and the students will learn the parts of a leaf.   

 The school will be closed for Veteran’s day Nov. 11th and Thanksgiving holiday 
Nov. 27, 28, 29.   

 I am thankful for my job and all my students.  Thank you for trusting in me with 
your children.  I am grateful and blessed to get to do what I love to do everyday.   

 I hope all of you find some time this month to relax, spend more time with your 
children, friends and family and Have a wonderful Thanksgiving Day,  Cheers! 
        
       ~ Ms. Judy  

November 25th - Stone Soup Community Luncheon, No lunch needed.  If your child 
does not come to school on Mondays, they are invited to join us on this Monday for 
this special day.    


Birthdays - Wyatt M. Nov. 4th and Kaylee Nov. 5th


Please be sure your child has appropriate shoes, warm jackets and hats and gloves 
are great for our walks and outside recess.  It is getting colder!  


*Kindergarteners go outside for PE on WEDNESDAYS.  They use the elementary 
playground and run around the big field.  Please have your child prepared for PE days. 
Consider the weather each week, it changes a lot this time of year.   


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

November 11 - Veteran’s Day, School Closed


November 14 - Individual Pictures, details sent home soon. 


November 27, 28, 29 - Thanksgiving holiday, School Closed
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